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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

From: Councillor Stephen F. Reardon, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: November 15, 2013 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Wednesday evening, November 

20, 2013 at 6:00 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of 

Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the 

following application(s): 

 

C-13-19     Boston Wellness Association, Inc., for a special permit to operate a medical 

marijuana treatment center within the TED District at 44 Railroad Street, Revere, 

MA. 

  

 


